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Dates for Diary

22nd October Halloween Party

221d October School finishes for half term

3rd November Back to school

6th November Lions Reading Cafe

11t November Parents evening - 5.00-7.30

(Yrl & Yr2)
12t November Parents evening - 3.15-5.30
(Yrl & Yr2) (not including Zebras)
13th November Parents evening - 3.15-5.30
(Zebras only)
20t November Individual pupil Photos

20th November Pandas Reading Cafe

27t November

Tubs4 Tablets Tigers Reading Cafe

28t November Christmas Disco

Come on all! We need your help and support to reach
our target. The tokens are printed on the metal foil
liner inside the promotins of Flora or stork.

10th December Christmas Lunch

12th December

Christmas Jumper Day for save the children

12t December Christmas Fair

= 6 Tablets 16t December Year 1 & Year 2 Christmas performance

17t December Reception & Turtles Christmas performance

19th December End of term

Thank you to everyone that brought in food to
donate to Norwich foodbank for Harvest Festival
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Macmillan cancer support.
at came and supported this great charity event we raised £185.

— k S - -

Thanli_,_}f_‘g to all th

N WE ARE
MACMILLAN.

CANCER SUPPORT

Giving Machine
Support Sprowston infant Infant School through online
shopping. When you shop online through
www.TheGivingMachine.co.uk a sales commission is
received from the participating shop e.g. Amazon, Argos,
Sainsbury’s amongst many others. 75% of the commission
is converted into a donation on your behalf and sent to the
school. 25%is retained to contribute to the costs of
maintaining the website and distributing the donations.
It’s easy to do and doesn’t cost you anything! Just enter

Reading cafes - we invite you to come into Dogs

school to enjoy a story read to you and your childs Please can we make all parents/carers aware that dogs
be followed by an activity planned by the staff for some children afraid of dogs but we also have children
you to enjoy with your child. Coffee and biscuits will that are allergic to them.

be available. This is a lovely opportunity to spend Many thanks for your co-operation in this matter.
time with your child in school learning and having

fun together. The cafes have been a huge success so Bookbags

far and your children really do look forward to Please ensure that any trip returns, Friends money or
after school clubs slips are in a named envelope and
either handed to the office or a member of staff in your
childs class. This is to ensure returns are prompt and
money is not in book bags. Please continue to use the
book bag as correspondence with your childs class

adults. Also, please could drinks bottles not be

Please Shut the Gate !
The new year 1 gate has been a welcome entrance for both the school and playgroup parents but please
can we remind all parents and carers to keep the gate shut at all times as this does present a safety risk
if left open especially to younger children using the playgroup.

seeing you there.




